
 

 

 

Nanjing Delegation Visits NTID  
Monday, 21 December 2009 

Ding Yong, President of Nanjing University; Zhang Yanchun, Chief of Office;  
Chen Beiqin, Dean of International Cooperation and Continuing Education Department;  

Li Li, Director of Personnel 

 

8-8:30 am 
 
 
 
 

Welcome with Bill Clymer, Interim 
Director, PEN-International 
PEN Training Room 
 
 
 
 
 
 

E. William 
Clymer 
50C-0A295 
56894 (V/TTY) 
ewcncp@rit.edu 

8:30-9 am Meeting with Laurie Brewer, Vice Dean 
and Interim Associate Vice-President for 
Academic Affairs 
LBJ – 2835 
 
 
 
 
 

Laurie Brewer 
LBJ-02835 
56692 (V/TTY) 
lcbnla@rit.edu 

9-9:30 am 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

Meeting with Robb Adams, Interim 
Assoc. Dean for Student and Academic 
Services 
LBJ-2845 
 
 
 
 

Robb Adams 
LBJ-2845 
56597 (V/TTY) 
reanse@rit.edu 

9:30-10 am Meeting with Gerry Buckley, Asst. Vice 
President for College Advancement 
PEN Training Room 
 
 
 
 
 

Gerard Buckley 
LBJ-02795 
56724 (TTY) 
GBuckley@ntid.rit.
edu 
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10-11 am Steve Nelson, Director, Access Services 

PEN Training Room 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

Steve Nelson 
HLC-01576 
56455 (V/TTY) 
sandis@rit.edu 

11-12 noon Presentation on PEN-Interntional, NTID, 
and Access Services 
PEN Training Room 

E. William 
Clymer 
50C-0A295 
56894 (V/TTY) 
ewcncp@rit.edu 
 
 
 

 
12 noon – 1 pm Lunch with Jim DeCaro, Interim NTID 

President and NTID VP and Dean 
Switzer Conference Room 
 

Jim DeCaro 
50C-0A292 
56319 (V/TTY) 
jjd8074@rit.edu 

 


